
 
ALEDO ISD BOARD MEETING TEMPLATE 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE: August 31, 2020 
 
AGENDA ITEM: Consider Termination of Buford-Thompson Company, LLC Contract for 
New Elementary No. 6, Vandagriff Elementary Renovations, and McAnally Intermediate 
Renovations for Convenience and Without Cause 
 
PRESENTER: Susan K. Bohn, Superintendent 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

• Pursuant to the terms of the construction contract between the District and Buford-
Thompson Company, LLC, this contract may be terminated for the District’s 
convenience and without cause.  

• In the best interest of the District, the Administration has made the decision to 
recommend termination of this contract. 

 
FISCAL INFORMATION:  
None. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
None 
  
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION:   
The Administration recommends the Board of Trustees terminate for convenience and 
without cause the construction contract between the District and Buford-Thompson 
Company, LLC for the New Elementary No. 6, Vandagriff Elementary renovations, and 
McAnally Intermediate renovations construction projects and that the termination of the 
contract be effective September 2, 2020, except for the New Elementary No. 6 project 
which shall be effective upon final completion of the grading package on that site. 

 


